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28 March 2024 
  
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 13 – Exam Study Support 
  
ILPs (Individual Learning Plans) – Monday 15 to Thursday 25 April & 29 Monday 29 April  
During the first two weeks after the Easter break, all Year 13 students will have the opportunity 
to meet with their tutor for a private 1:1 appointment.  The focus of this meeting will be to support 
students with their final preparations for the summer examinations.  Tutors will be asking students 
to share with them how they have been revising, how effective they feel it has been, and offering 
advice, as appropriate, to improve revision skills, techniques and schedules.  It will also provide 
an important opportunity for students to discuss any support that they feel they need.  Students 
will need to book an appointment directly with their tutor, via their tutor Google Classroom, or their 
tutor’s preferred method.  
During these dates, students do not need to attend morning registration.  Should they choose to 
come in before their first timetabled lesson of the day, they are welcome to, but they will need to 
sign in using the folder in the foyer of the common room.  This is for safeguarding reasons, so 
that we have an accurate record of who is on the school site.  
Students are expected to attend assembly on Friday 26 April from 8.30-8.50am.  There will not 
be an assembly on Friday 19 April.  
  
Exam Ready Assembly – Friday 26 April  
All Year 13 students must attend assembly on this day as Mrs Morgan, deputy headteacher, will 
be reminding students of the JCQ examination rules, ahead of their examinations commencing.  
  
Exam Booster Sessions  
There are many sessions being run to support students immediately prior to their 
examinations.  The schedule will be shared with parents/guardians and students after Easter.  We 
strongly recommend that students attend these sessions.   
 
 
Yours sincerely  

  
  
  
  

Mrs C Hill     Mrs L Garner  
Co-Head of Year 13   Co-Head of Year 13 
 

 
 
 
 
 


